
Reimbursed another Beneficiary of funds from the IPARD Program under the 
fourth Public Call (02/2011) 

 
Having successfully implemented the approved investment, another beneficiary who 
has signed with the Agency Contract for allocation of funds from the IPARD Program 
under Public Call 02/2011, was reimbursed with funds from the EU rural 
development funds.   
 

 
 
The Agency for Financial Support of the Agriculture and Rural Development has paid 
179.564,00 denars to the beneficiary Biljana Buzlevska from Resen. Out of the totally 
paid funds, 134.673,00 denars are from the EU Budget and 44.891,00 denars are from 
the national budget. The funds are intended for reconstruction of orchards.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


